
 

 

 

 

 
Board Members, 
 
Please stop the plans being worked on that will divert the water from our three rivers, out of our three 
counties.  This water is a precious resource that should not be shipped out at a financial and physical 
cost to our agricultural base.   
a concerned citizen of San Joaquin County, Ron Martens 
10011 e waterloo rd 
Stockton Ca. 95215 
 
Please respond to my e-mail 
 
 
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-27-13


